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                            LICENSE AGREEMENT 
 
We are distributing this release of the QNAT package as a beta release software 
 
 
The person to whom the QNAT installation software has been specifically provided 
is the licensed user of this beta release version. As the licensed user, you are 
permitted to back up and make copies of this software. You can use QNAT for your 
own teaching and/or research purposes or for instructional use in a class room  
environment where you are the teacher. You may not use this software in any  
situation where a commercial gain is anticipated. You may not redistribute this  
software to any other person or organization without the written consent of at  
least one of the authors mentioned above.  
 
Please note that the installation of the QNAT package and the results obtained  
through its use do not carry any warranty. The user agrees that the installation 
of the QNAT package is being done solely at his/her own risk. The correctness of 
the results obtained through QNAT and its use do not carry any warranty; the 
user agrees to use these results at his/her own risk. 
 
The software has been tested to be free of virus using standard virus testing 
packages. The user is encouraged to test the files himself/herself after 
decompressing them to satisfy himself/herself that the files are virus-free.The  
authors and distributors of this software do not provide any guarantee in 
this regard. Installation of the software should be attempted only after the 
user has satisfied himself/herself in this regard using his/her own virus 
testing software. 
 
Installation of the QNAT package and its subsequent usage is allowed to the user 
to whom the installation package is provided subject to the condition that  
he/she agrees to all of the conditions mentioned in this license. 
 
The copyright and license for QNAT covers all the executables, help files,  
Mathematica packages and examples included in this distribution. This also 
covers the design and use of the Graphical User Interface (GUI) provided for 
use of QNAT in this package. 
 
It should be noted that this is a pre-release, beta version of QNAT. You are  
encouraged to use this software subject to the above conditions and are  
requested to report problems, if any, to the authors.  
 
 


